KES Recognized by USBE

Recently the Utah State Board of Education (USBE) recognized Kanab Elementary as an exemplary
school for their Digital Teaching and Learning programs! The recognition is based on the use of literacy,
math, and science software where they have successfully demonstrated high levels of student academic
growth. To highlight the exemplary work at KES, the Utah State Board of Education will be conducting a
site visit with Utah legislators, USBE Digital Teaching and Learning staff, and key software providers.
The visiting officials will be identifying the best instructional practices used at KES and sharing their
teaching strategies with other schools across the state. We would like to complement Mr. Bateman,
students, the faculty and staff for their inclusion of technology in the classroom, which helps the
students to reach their academic potential. The USBE site visit will occur later in November.
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